
June 6, 1996 

 

Mr. Vince Palamara 

484 Hoodridge Drive 

Apt. D3 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 30, 1996 regarding your work and several suggested leads for 

locating assassination records. 

 

First, I am aware of the research that you have done relative to the Secret Service and assassination.  

Unfortunately, I missed your 1995 COPA presentation.  However, a few other members of the staff 

did see your presentation and based on what they told me, I regret that I could not stay for it that day. 

 

Second, I would like to ask you to consider whether or not any of the materials from your research 

would enrich the JFK Collection at the National Archives.  Perhaps some of your interviews, if 

recorded, represent original oral histories given by primary players in the assassination history that 

might be of value to the Collection.  We would appreciate hearing your thoughts and learning what 

interviews you have accumulated during your research. 

 

Third, the Review Board appreciates your suggestions.  As I am sure you are aware, we have 

received thousands of suggested leads regarding the existence and location of assassination records.  

We are attempting to process these in an effective and efficient manner.  Please be assured that your 

suggestions will be carefully considered.  I have already provided copies of your letter to the 

appropriate staff members. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter.  We appreciate your taking the time to write to us.  Your name has 

been added to the mailing list.  I look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


